Recruitment of 5 new members for the
Regulatory Policy Committee

News story

We are seeking 5 new members. The closing date for applications is Sunday 6th
June 2021
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The Regulatory Policy Committee (RPC) is an advisory non-departmental public
body of the Department for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy (BEIS).
The RPC provides independent, expert advice on the quality of analysis and
evidence used by departments and regulators in their assessments of the
economic impact on business from regulatory interventions.

The RPC works to improve the transparency and accuracy of measurement of the
impacts of regulation. It is an important part of the better regulation
system, providing stakeholders with confidence that the costs and benefits
from regulatory change have been properly considered.

We are looking for people that have the ability to bring an external and
independent perspective, providing constructive challenge and scrutiny, to
the quality of analysis and evidence underpinning regulatory proposals. We
are looking for up to 5 new members with skills in economics, law,
accountancy and experience of a business subject to regulation.

For further information and how to apply please visit the public appointments
website.

The closing date for applications is Sunday, 6 June 2021
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